Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts



RECEIVED

By Town Clerk at 11:49 am, Jun 01, 2021

Department of Community and Economic Development

LICENSING DIVISION

Karyn Flynn Land Use and Licensing Specialist kflynn@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 767-6344

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 2021 TAXI COMPANY LICENSE RENEWALS

The SELECT BOARD, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Monday, June 21, 2021 at 6:00 PM in the Jaillet Meeting Room at the Police Station, 588 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090. This meeting is being scheduled as an in-person meeting at the Police Station as the Covid protocols for remote meeting participation will end on June 15, 2021 unless extended by the state. If it is extended, the meeting may be changed to a combination in-person and remote or just a remote meeting. Accordingly, you must check the Town's website for the calendar on the home page for any updated information on the meeting and how to access it if attendance is going to include remote participation. You can also call 781-767-6344 for updated information.

The purpose of the hearing is to consider renewal of Taxi Company licenses for the 2021 calendar year.

All interested parties are invited to join the public hearing and make their views known to the Select Board. Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator, Karyn Flynn at 781-767-6344.

SELECT BOARD

Michael F. Walsh, Chairman John M. Hickey, Clerk Robert R. Gotti Third Member